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Aurora, Colorado 80012
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November 15, 2019

Kathy Denzer

ConocoPhillips Company

34501 E Quincy Ave, Building 1
Watkins, CO 80137

Re: Development Application DA-2010-05
Grande South Phase 2 - Oil and Gas Permit
Location: QS:11Y - Southeast area of Powhaton Road and Mississippi Avenue alignment
Case Number(s): 2017-6024-03

Dear Ms. Denzer:

The Planning Department has received your Development Application and assigned it to Stephen Rodriguez who will
be your Case Manager. Stephen will be responsible for processing the application and guiding it through the Planning
Department's review process.

Our projected schedule is as follows:
The processing start date for this review cycle was Friday, November 15, 2019

The City's initial review comments on your application are due to you on Wednesday, December 4, 2019,
Your second submission is due to us on or before Wednesday, December 18, 2019.

The Planning Department will make every effort to help you meet this schedule. Our schedule is based on actual
working days and has already taken into account city holidays.

For additional information about your application contact Stephen Rodriguez at 303-739-7186. If at any time you
have concerns about the timing or content of our reviews or any other questions, you may also email me directly at

mparnes @auroragov.org.

We look forward to working with you!

Sincerely,

ce:  Melinda Lundquist - CVL Consultants Of Colorado Inc 10333 E Dry Creek Rd Stc 240 Englewood CO 80112
Stephen Rodriguez, Case Manager
Scott Campbell, Neighborhood Services
Mark Geyer, ODA
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